
Hello District 8 Auxiliary Members.  

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and I wish all of you a Happy New Year. I 
trust that you all were able to spend quality time with precious family and friends.

Thank you for your hard work bringing in membership for District 8. Congratulations 
to the following units for getting to the 100% or more goal:  Beach at 104.67%, New 
England at 100%, and oh so close Mott at 98.28%, Belfield at 98%, Halliday at 92.86%, 
and Richardton at 90.57%. I am very proud of your success. 

Have you ordered poppies and sent in your 2023 required contributions? If you haven’t 
done so, it is not too late.  Contact the Department Office if you need replacement 
forms. 

I am looking forward to seeing many of you at the 2023 Spring District Meeting. It will 
be held on March 25 in Belfield.  I will let you know more details as soon as I know 
them.

Take care of yourselves and may God bless each of you.

Barb Fulton

District 8 President


